
ONLINE HEARING DATE INFORMATION 
 
Limited information about cases is available at the court's website, www.placer.courts.ca.gov. 
 
This usually includes some upcoming hearing dates. 
 
From the court's main page, select Court Calendar from the menu bar on the left or from the 
various drop-down menus. 
 

 
 
This takes you to this page: 
 

 
 
From here, you can look up information two ways:  by clicking I agree to the above 
disclaimer (which takes you to the Public Calendar page) or by clicking Online Case Look-up 
Utility page.  Let's look at both. 



 
Clicking I agree to the above disclaimer takes you here: 
 

 
 
It may be simplest to search by Case Number, but you can search by any of the listed fields. 
 
All civil and family (all non-criminal) case numbers are formatted as follows: 
 
X-XX-####### (where X is a letter and # is a number). 
 
There will always be three letters and 7 numbers.  For example, If the case is SPR-5991, the 
proper format is S-PR-0005991; if the case is SDR-25874, the proper format is S-DR-0025874. 
 
A search should show the next hearing date(s) during the next 60 days: 
 

 
 



The other search option was Online Case Look-up Utility: 
 

 
 
Format the case number as above, and search for information: 
 

 
 
The system displays the next court date. 
 



Be aware that for civil law & motion hearings, the department information is usually incomplete: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The two search methods interface differently with the court's systems, and may occasionally 
conflict.  Generally, both searches should have the most current information. 
 
Hearing dates can also be searched by attorney bar number by selecting Attorneys' Corner 
on the court's main page. 


